Where:

Financial Aid
Night

Thursday, September 19" at 6:00pm

NYOS Charter School Students

Opportunity to learn about post-secondary (college, trade school)
financial aid process and options

At the Lamar campus cafeteria

NYOS students and their families should join us on Thursday, September 19t at
6:00pm to gain insight into the financial aid process for post-secondary programs.
This meeting will specifically provide information on the following topics:

The financial aid process in general

Accessing and completing the Free Application for Federal Aid (FAFSA)
Applying for grants and scholarships

Timelines for student aid, grants and scholarships

Upcoming one-to-one sessions to help complete the FAFSA

If you have questions concerning the event, please contact Ms. Jenny Garza, High
School Counselor at 512-583-6967 ext. 336 or at Jgarza@nyos.org
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